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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 8:24 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip; Howard Brown; Barbara Byrne; Naseem Alston


Subject: Afternoon review


Hi all,


Just letting you know I did spend a couple of hours reviewing the take tables and the terms and conditions this


afternoon, as I said I would on Friday’s call.


Wow!  What a lot of work! especially on the take table.  I didn’t try to review all the details, but I am happy to do so if


you want me to.


You know this, but I do see some unevenness with Delta filled out in detail, and other areas not filled out.  I had


expected to see more of the overarching categories in terms and conditions that Howard was going to fill in.  I think that


is still outstanding - - so I didn’t see much related to the last several weeks of negotiations that I expected to see.  This all


just to say, please keep working on this as I know you will.  I am planning to telework on Tuesday and Thursday next


week to do more detailed reviews. Garwin, when are you gong to send these chapters to ARA, legal, and Rosalies review


planning backwards from the 7/24 draft release.  I assume you are planning for a clean review sometime next week?  Let


me know.


- Maria


Sent from my iPad



